HUnter 2-8650

December 1, 1965

Mr. John Rhoden 23 Cranberry Street Brooklyn 1, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Rhoden:

Thank you for helping make the first National Conference on Adult Education a success. With your help and that of the other resource people, I think we accomplished our goal of stimulating serious discussion of important concerns.

In whatever way the conference goes down in history, you will know that your contributions helped adult educators face the challenges of the times.

Cordially,

David Rauch
Chairman, Program Committee
The 1965 National Conference
on Adult Education

DR mk